
PRESS MEMO 
 
Milan, 30 January 2007   
In view of the potential listing of the company, the Board of Directors of Il Sole 24 
ORE S.p.A. has designated to Morgan Stanley the assignment of examining and 
checking the three-year business plan. 
 
For more information: 
Ginevra Cozzi – Press Office Director, Il Sole 24 Ore 
e-mail:  ginevra.cozzi@ilsole24ore.com - Tel. 02/3022.4945 
 


